
A public meeting to discuss the proposed changes in sewer service designation 
has been scheduled for January 20, 2011 from 6:00pm to 9:00pm in the County 
Freeholders Conference Room, Third Floor of the Somerset County 
Administration Building, located at 20 Grove Street Somerville, New Jersey. 
Sewer issues for the Somerset County Highlands Region conforming 
municipalities, Far Hills Borough and that portion of Bedminster Township that is 
wholly within the designated Highlands Preservation Area will not be subject to 
this public meeting. 
 
The Department and county will accept comments and information related to this 
map from the date of the posting of this public notice until February 20, 2011, 30 
days after the public meeting. 
 
Please note, Somerset County has requested that members of the public with 
site-specific questions should bring to the meeting their tax parcel block and lot 
information. In addition,  Somerset County has asked that, due to space 
limitations, please register in advance by e-mailing 
planningbd@co.somerset.nj.us, or calling (908) 231-7021.  In case of inclement 
weather, please call this number prior to the meeting on January 20th to verify that 
it is still taking place. 
 
The preliminary working draft map can be viewed at:   
 
http://www.co.somerset.nj.us/planweb/wastewater/index.htm 
 
 


